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Youth must identify their animals by putting provided Green Lake County Fair ear tags (or WI State Fair
RFID ear tags) in the market animal’s ear and submit animal identification.

Tagging Pick-Up:

Beginning March 11", tagging packets labeled with family name can be picked up at Green Lake County
Extension Office Conference Room (walk in Extension Office and conference room is located
immediately to the right). The Extension Office is open Monday-Friday 8:00 a.m. — 4:30 p.m.

Tagging Rules:

- Green Lake County Fair Auction Tags may only be used by the family they were assigned too and for
the year that those tags were issued. Green Lake County Fair Auction Tag colors will be changed on
an annual basis to avoid any duplicate numbers as animals are processed.

- Lost Tags must be reported to the Green Lake County Livestock Council Board immediately after the
tag is lost. A new tag will be issued along with a new Animal ID Sheet. The lost tag must be replaced
and the Animal ID sheet must be submitted to GLC Livestock Council before that animal reaches the
Green Lake County Fair.

- The Green Lake County Livestock Council will accept Wisconsin State Fair RFID tags in place of a
Green Lake County Fair Auction Tag.

- Tag numbers MUST match on the front AND the back of the ear tag.

- If any animal shows up with mismatched tags or evidence of tampering, that animal will have to
leave the fairgrounds.

Animal Identification: Due April 30, 2024 at 11:59 p.m.

How To Submit Your Identification Information:

In addition to self-tagging, youth must complete and submit Green Lake County Fair Animal
Identification for each animal (beef, sheep, swine) being tagged for the Green Lake County Fair Auction.
Animal identification must be submitted by April 30, 2024 at 11:59 p.m. Late submissions will not be

accepted.

Online Submission: Complete one Animal Identification Form per family that includes all the animals
which you are identifying. The online Animal Identification Form link is located on the Livestock
Council website or at https://forms.gle/JebE3EprBey8m8WU9.

If you do not have a tagger, taggers can be checked out from the Extension Office.
If you have questions or would like help tagging please contact a Livestock Council Board Member:

President Dan Huitema at (920) 229-2696
Vice President Kelsey Lenz at (920) 229-8222
Secretary Miranda Huitema at (608) 566-8034
Treasurer Tammy Goettl at (920) 290-1145
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